LHEID L TEENNEH MAITN BAND OFFICE

1041 Whenun Road || Rrince George, BC V2K 5X8 | p:(2501963-8451 or 1-877-963-8451 | f: (250) 963-6954
wwwi.lheidliica

A P s e = Py B s Ry T Pk o1 S e E S e T

February 11, 2025

Re: support for New Playground at Lheidli Tenneh Memorial Park

To whom this may concern

The Lheidli T'enneh Nation is pleased to offer our formal endorsement and approval
in support of the proposed New Playground at Lheidli T'enneh Memorial Park.

As you are aware, we are deeply familiar with the historical significance of the site.
We have carefully reviewed the results of the archaeological investigations, including
ground-penetrating radar scans, which were shared with us. Additionally, we held a
meeting with the archaeologist involved in the project. Based on this review, we can
confirm that no significant evidence of burials was found at any of the sites (PG1,
PG2, or PG3).

We do not foresee any concerns arising from the development of this project. We
understand that the construction of the New Playground will involve minimal
disturbance or excavation of the site, which is reassuring given the cultural
importance of the location. We are pleased that the proposed playground will cause
limited impact on this area of historical significance.

The Lheidli T'enneh Nation fully supports this project for the benefit of our
community.

Sincerely,

Ay L

LU0z omgRodan
J

Chief Dolleen Logan




